
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

'Let the words of my mouth, and the meditations of my heart, be acceptable in Your sight.' 

Some of you will recognise this as Psalm 19:14, some may remember it from a Boney M track in 1978; I do, where as others may know 
it as one of the quotations etched on a wall in Canongate Edinburgh. 

Another quotation worth noting is etched nearby and from Robert Burns. 

O wad some Pow’r the giftie gie us  
To see oursels as others see us  
It wad frae monie a blunder free us  
(Burns original)  

And, one final quotation to reflect upon from, the person who inspired and started the teacher training college that I attended from 
1991, Charlotte Mason. It sums up the reason why we do all of the things we do here at Mundella Primary School. 

‘For the children’s sake.’ 

Happy Burns night, to those who celebrate; though I'm having my haggis, tatties and neeps in a couple of weeks.                                       

Mr Westmorland  -  Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 4     

Fern             

Year 3       

Daniel             

Year 1       

Elis                    

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 99% attendance this week, 

Year 6 will be looking after Ted– 

Well done Lewis! 

 

Pup will go to Year 4 this week 

with the least amount of late 

marks– Well done Browne! 
Year 5       

Logan                 

Year 2     

Joshua                    
Year R      

Leon     

Year 6       

Kai     

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Brogan 

Year 1– Mason 

Year 2– Jayden 

Year 3– Oaklie-Blue 

Year 4– Bailey-Rae 

Year 5– Logan 

Year 6– Kai                    Well Done! 

Bumblebees   

Terry                 

O, would some power give us the gift 
To see ourselves as others see us! 
It would from many a blunder free us. 
(Standard English Translation) 
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Attendance 

Well done to the classes who made it to green this 

week, especially Year 6 with 99% attendance! 

 

 

 

Shakespeare  

95.2%   

Carle   

93.4%     

Strong  

88.7%   

Rosen  

87.2%   

Donaldson  

96.9%     

Lewis    

99%   

Browne   

95.2%    

Free School Breakfasts 

Free school breakfasts will be available from 

Monday 28th next week to all children in the 

playground. The bagels will be available from 

8:30am every morning before registration. Breakfast bagels 

will stop being served at 8:50am so please ensure they arrive 

before this time. There is no need to register any child as they 

can just turn up on the day. 

Active and Giving Kids 

Club 

There will be a club for 

those aged 7 and above at Folkestone Wood 

Avenue Library on 2nd February. They will have 

the chance to learn new hobbies including 

knitting, crochet, sewing, painting, drawing, card 

making, dance, singing and acting. For more 

information or to book a place please visit 

www.activeandgiving.com or phone 

07402713762. 

Cold Weather 

Please ensure your child has 

their jumper and a warm 

coat to wear outdoors for 

playtime and lunch break. 

Food Survey 

The University of Leeds are conducting a study on children’s 

eating habits and food in the family home. The questionnaire 

will take about 8-12 minutes and it is completely anonymous.   

https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/food-in-the-family-home-2018     

Year 2 Synagogue Trip 

On Tuesday this week year 2 went to the Jewish synagogue in 

Ramsgate. We had an exciting time on the train and an even 

better putting our RE learning into practice. We learnt more 

new facts about Judaism and got to see some artefacts 

including the Torah, Menorrah and tried on some of their 

clothing such as the caps and the tallits. 

Book Fair Gift Vouchers 

The school book fair starts on Monday 11th February and vouchers are 

available to purchase in advance by following this link:                       

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers  

By booking in advance you can ensure your child gets the books they 

want. You also get an extra 20% for free– If you buy a £5 voucher you will 

get £6. You will receive the vouchers in an email which can be printed and 

given to the child. 
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